
Letter of Recommended Practices for 

Medication Care 

Date: _______________ 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to share our recommended practices for ensuring safe and effective 

medication care. These practices are based on the latest evidence and aim to enhance patient 

outcomes while minimizing risks associated with medication use. 

Recommended Practices: 

• Conduct a thorough medication review for all patients at each visit. 

• Implement a robust medication reconciliation process during transitions of care. 

• Educate patients about their medications, including purpose, dosage, and potential side 

effects. 

• Utilize technology to support medication management, such as electronic prescribing and 

alerts. 

• Encourage open communication between patients and healthcare providers regarding 

medication concerns. 

We believe that adopting these practices will significantly improve the quality of medication care 

provided to patients. We encourage you to consider these recommendations and integrate them 

into your organization's protocols. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to your feedback and 

collaboration in improving medication care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 



[Your Contact Information] 


